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The Permanent Mission of Guatemala to the Organization of American States has the pleasure of writing to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States with reference to item 3 on the order of business of the regular meeting of the Permanent Council called for today, October 3, 2012.

With regard to that item—Judicial Facilitators Program of the Organization of American States—the Mission wishes to advise that the Republic of Guatemala, as a beneficiary of said Program, requests the floor to offer a brief presentation to the Permanent Council on the country's experience of the Program's advantages and benefits.

In attendance for the presentation will be the head of the judicial branch of Guatemala and Chief Justice of its Supreme Court, Thelma Esperanza Aldana Hernández, who will be accompanied by the Thirteenth Justice of the Supreme Court of Guatemala, Gustavo Bonilla Dimas. The Chief Justice will deliver the above-mentioned presentation.
We respectfully ask that the necessary arrangements be made to enable the above presentation. 

Accept, Excellency, renewed assurances of our highest consideration.

His Excellency
Ambassador Joel Hernández

Chair of the Permanent Council and 

Permanent Representative of Mexico

to the Organization of American States
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